
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title/Position]  

[Company/Salon Name]  

[Salon Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to seek your professional 

opinion regarding dyeing my hair during my pregnancy. As an expectant 

mother, I want to ensure that I prioritize the safety of my baby while 

also addressing my personal grooming needs. 

Could you please provide information on the following: 

1. The safety of the hair dye products used at your salon during 

pregnancy. 

2. Any specific precautions or recommendations you may suggest for 

pregnant women considering hair dyeing. 

3. The best types of hair dye (e.g., ammonia-free, natural) that you 

would recommend during this period. 

Thank you for your guidance and expertise. I look forward to hearing from 

you soon. 

Warm regards,  

[Your Name] 


